Dear OLA Students and Families,
The OLA Cross Country team will be entering their 2nd consecutive season. The 2012 season was very successful, with wins at the Regional and Championship levels, as well as in local meets. The team is co-ed and is open to all 3rd through 8th graders. 

The goal of the OLA Cross Country Program is to introduce the children to running and Cross Country. The kids generally run between .8 and 2 miles at the races, with the shorter races for the younger kids. Cross Country is unique in that all team members compete and run in the races. Everyone makes the team. Cross Country builds personal success, fitness and positive opportunities, all of which can be achieved with practice and commitment. No matter what your child’s physical ability is, he/she can get in shape and be a valuable member of our team. They’ll all be outside, on the trails, getting fit.
I understand that there are lots of sports and extracurricular activities from which to choose, so if your child wants to practice just once a week and run on his/her own AND is able to maintain good running fitness, then he/she will be allowed to participate in meets. 
2013 meets are:

· Foothill Country Day School: TBD

· 10/13 CYO Invitational  - Cerritos
· 10/18 Mt. Sac; 2:15 PM

· 11/11 CYO Championships- LA Historic Park (1245 N Spring St, Los Angeles, CA 90012) (heart of LA)
· Possibly more (trying to set up meets with local private schools)

Thank you!
Kristin Miller
Cross Country and Track and Field Coach
kristinkissell@msn.com 
